BWH Hotel Group: Subsequent response to our 2022 survey on recruitment risk in Qatar’s hotels, 12th July 2022
Please find our statement below:

“As a member of the Sustainable Hospitality Alliance, BWH Hotel Group® believes organizations have a collective responsibility to protect human rights. We are working closely with our hotel in Qatar, which is independently owned and operated, to ensure the property is complying with all relevant laws as well as working transparently and cooperatively with FIFA (Federation International Football Association). The hotel was not constructed for the purpose of the World Cup taking place in Qatar in 2022, and is hiring individuals from the local community to fulfill employment needs in connection with the event. As such, the hotel will not be utilizing a third party for this purpose. Finally, we have provided the hotel with the guidance tool developed by the Sustainable Hospitality Alliance in 2020 as a resource to encourage fair recruitment and employment standards in Qatar.”

